Dear Silva Shark First Grader,
Hello!ll Welcome to ' Grade! I am excited fo be your F grade teacher this
year. We will be in room 107. School starts on Tuesday, July 30t. We will line up
on the playground at &15am. This school year will be full of excitement and
learning. I am looking forward to meeting you on the first day of school! I
hope you are having a great summer. I have been enjoying my summer! My
family and I enjoyed a fun week fogether camping!
Here are some school supplies that we will need throughout the year.
Any donations are greatly appreciated!!!
*Kleenex *Glue bottles *Band-Aids *Hand Sanitizer
*Gift cards to wwwieacherspayteachers.com (I buy many activities for our
class on this website)

Back o school night will be held on Thursday, August F' at 645 pm. Please plan
to attend. (Please no children, childcare is provided on the playground that
evening if needed) I will be going over all important details that pertain to
our class. I am very excited to meet you and your family on Tuesday, July 30!
Please email me if your child has any allergies, goes by a different name or
you have any questions or concerns prior to the first day of school.

Sincerely, s =

Miss Pittman

epittman@lodivsdnet



http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/
mailto:epittman@lodiusd.net

	Slide Number 1

